
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: WWTF Plan Permitting Agreement 
 
DATE:  June 3, 2024 

 
Background 
The City Council was presented the final report on the Wastewater Treatment Facility 
Study during a workshop on May 21. After discussing the results of the report, the 
Council was in consensus to move forward with the permitting process of the plan 
outlined in the study with the MPCA.  
 
Agreement with Widseth 
A proposal from Widseth is attached and is for $35,000, which would be paid out of the 
Sewer Capital Fund. Widseth anticipates that the permit fee through the MPCA would 
be an additional $9,300, which would also be paid out of the Sewer Capital Fund. 
Permitting with the MPCA could take up to a year to complete.  
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council accepted the proposal by Widseth to conduct 
the Wastewater Treatment Facility expansion permitting process with the MPCA on the 
City’s behalf.  


